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Huntsville Reproductive Medicine, P.C. Closure FAQ 

 
• When will Huntsville Reproductive Medicine officially close for business? 

- January 1st, 2025 
 

• What will happen to my medicated treatment/IUI cycle? 
- After November 30, 2024 we will no longer initiate new cycles to ensure that all cycles are 

completed prior to the closing of Huntsville Reproductive Medicine, P.C.  
 

• How can I get a copy of my medical records? 
- You must complete/sign a Medical Release Form (found on our website 

www.huntsvilleivf.com). Signed medical release forms can be returned to the office via fax 
(256) 213-9978, emailed to patientpaperwork@hsvrm.com, or mailed to the office. We will 
not be able to accommodate walk-in requests for records.  

- Please allow up to 10 business days for us to prepare your records.  
 

• How can we get a copy of my partner’s medical records? 
- Your partner must complete/sign their own Medical Release Form and follow the same steps 

above. 
 

• When is the last cycle to retrieve my eggs? 
- October 2024 will be our final IVF egg retrieval cycle.  

 
• When is the last cycle to transfer my embryo(s)? 

- December 2024 will be our final embryo transfer cycle. 
 

• I have embryos/sperm/eggs stored at Huntsville Reproductive Medicine. What will happen 
to them? 
- Rest assured that your embryos/sperm/eggs remain safely stored at HRM. We are currently 

formulating a plan for them. Once a plan has been finalized, you will be notified. 
 

• Can I dispose of my embryos/sperm/eggs? 
- Due to the recent Alabama Supreme Court ruling, we are no longer discarding embryos.  

You can opt to discard your eggs and/or sperm. To do so, please email Laura at 
lholland@hsvrm.com to set up an appointment for discard consent and notary. 
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